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We have the following birthdays this week and over the half term. 

Reception – Sophia 

Year 2 – Kara & Heidi-Rae 

Year 3 – Joe & Theo 

Year 4 – Emily & Daniel 

Year 5 – Holly & Jacob 

Year 6 – Jimmy, Bobbie & Samuel 

Wishing you all a fantastic birthday!! 
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Well done to Zac for achieving his level 1 water 

skills in swimming and for being a fantastic 

tennis player. 

Noah has been busy completing a 4k run to raise funds for 

Alder Hey.  He has raised a staggering £360.00.  What an 

achievement!! 
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Poppy has received a medal for her fantastic 

effort in dance. Well done! 

Amelie has been trying her best in dance and 

has received a medal for all her hard work. 

Well done Evelyn May for achieving her level 4 

and 3 in gymnastics.  It is a fantastic 

achievement!! 
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Aaron has achieved his Red and Yellow belt and 

loved showed off some of his technique, well 

done! 

Maddie has received an award for her 

attendance at gymnastics, it was lovely to hear 

how much you enjoy going, well done!! 

A huge well done to Early years and KS1 

in their nativity performances.  We 

hope you all enjoyed watching! 
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Events next week 

 

 

 
     

 

 

We close for Christmas on Tuesday 21st December. 

 

This will be our last newsletter of 2021 

 

 
 

See you all in 2022!!                

20.12.2021 - Monday is Christmas 

party day in class, children can 

come in their party clothes. 


